March 1, 2024

To whom it may concern.

Please receive this letter as part of the formal record of support for application of the bylaw
amendment request LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC, as submitted by Tracee and Aslan Carey.

There are a number of reasons that | am issuing my support for this amendment.

The applicants clearly demonstrated due diligence to follow the environmental protocols as
outlined by the Province of British Columbia and the federal government of Canada.

The dock is in a location that does not impede or restrict movement, or impinge on the lifestyle
of Lasqueti Island residents. In fact, it adds to the access for transport of goods and persons in
the event of emergencies and natural disasters.

The dock structure has been built to professional standards and will endure over many decades.

The applicants followed all of the steps that any reasonable person would take in attempting to
apply for and build such a structure.

Itis not in the best interest of the residents of Lasqueti Island to just carte blanche, ban all dock
structures. There will be times and placements where such structures do or do not make sense.
As such, all concerned would be best served by treating and evaluating dock applications on a
case by case basis.

| sincerely hope that this application is successful.

Thank you for receiving this letter of support and carefully considering its content.

Sincerely,

Shelley Garside
Lasqueti Island.

Cc: Tracee and Aslan Carey, Tim Peterson, Mikaila Lironi






